
Submitter: Ethen Perkins 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB547 

I believe that if native plant appreciation month bill is passed it will encourage folks to 

look at planting labels and choose natives that benefit native insects as pollilnators 

and animals that utilize native plants in yards and landscaping.  It will also increase 

awareness of rare, threatened, endangered or endemic plants to Oregon.  I hope the 

Native Plant Society of Oregon continues to promote understanding, research and 

conservation of our native flora.  With your help this will be the case.  


